
 

Staff Report – Consent Agenda 
October 7, 2024 Council Regular Meeting  

 

Haag and Shaw Emergency Sewer Repair Construction Award (Submitted by Rob Charles, 

Utilities Manager) 

 

Phone Email 

360.817. 7003 rcharles@cityofcamas.us 
 

BACKGROUND:  A multi family unit at 934 NE 5th Avenue experienced a failing sewer lateral and 

a subsequent sinkhole in the road in early August. 

SUMMARY:  Due to the depth of the sewer lateral of 10 feet, city crews were not equipped to 

perform the repair and with the developing sinkhole in the road, it was deemed an emergency.  

Haag and Shaw was able to quickly provide the labor and materials to perform the repair. 

BUDGET IMPACT:  The cost of this contract is $10,751.58 and there are sufficient funds in sewer 

to cover this expense. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends that Council approve this emergency contract 

award. 

 


